
Printed on: 02/03/2020 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

27/02/2020  16:39:252020/0520/P SUPPRT Charles 

Mindenhall

Dear Sirs

 

I note that the owners of 52 Redington Road (the property across the road from my house) have submitted 

Application 2020/0520/P to extend the height of their existing planning permission for gates from 1.5M to 2M.

 

I am in total support with this application as note the design is in keeping with the road scene.

 

I note that 59 Redington has  recently obtained 2M gates which will only increase their security and can 

understand our neighbours at 52 have similar rationale for protecting their own property in an era of increased 

security in the road.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Charles Mindenhall

26/02/2020  07:54:422020/0520/P COMMNT Matthew Wood Dear Sir/Madam,

I understand that the owners of 52 Redington Road have submitted application  2020/0520/P to increase their  

existing planning permission for gates to their carriage driveway from 1.5M to 2M. In light of the significant 

crime in the road and the fact that many other houses have the same (most notably consent given for 59  

Redington), I feel that this minor amendment to the previous application is in keeping with the road scene and 

totally justifiable. As a resident of Redington Road I therefore give the new application my full consent.

Regards

Matthew Wood

28 Redington Road

26/02/2020  07:54:392020/0520/P COMMNT Matthew Wood Dear Sir/Madam,

I understand that the owners of 52 Redington Road have submitted application  2020/0520/P to increase their  

existing planning permission for gates to their carriage driveway from 1.5M to 2M. In light of the significant 

crime in the road and the fact that many other houses have the same (most notably consent given for 59  

Redington), I feel that this minor amendment to the previous application is in keeping with the road scene and 

totally justifiable. As a resident of Redington Road I therefore give the new application my full consent.

Regards

Matthew Wood

28 Redington Road
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